
 
AAC Board of Directors – Meeting Highlights (unofficial) 

 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday, July 18, 2019. 
 
 

1. Reminder to AAC Clubs that the Statement of Trial Fees Form payment option 
“credit card on file” was removed in late 2018.  If trial fees are outstanding please 
submit fees by cheque, PayPal, or contact the Treasurer to see if a bank-to-bank 
electronic transfer option can be setup for your club. 

 
2. The AAC would like to extend a thank you to Peter Mitchell for his contribution as 

an AAC Judge since 2008.   
 
3. AAC National Team  
 Congratulations to Pamela Ford on her appointment as National Team 

Manager. 

 Congratulations to Heidi Stephenson on her appointment as National Team 
Assistant Manager.  

 
4. Policy and Procedure clarifications 

 JHB Update Supplement 2019 v4.1   approved. 
 AAC Rulebook update supplement 2019 v7.3 approved. 
 Procedure for Addressing Course(s) with Design Errors v2.1 approved. 
 Clarification regarding the use of red jumps as start lines in Snooker.    
     

 
 

 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 8, 2019. 


